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ATTENTION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Work on the Cress Brook Drainage Project will continue on No. Eastern 

Ave.. starting on Monday October 29, 2018 construction will be 

occurring in the south bound travel lanes between the President Ave 

Rotary and New Boston Road. This section of road will be closed when 

the construction requires. Local residents will have access to their 

properties. This work is expected to take 3 weeks. 

 
The intersection of New Boston Road and No. Eastern Ave south bound 

lanes will be closed November 1, 2018 to November 2, 2018. Detour 

will be in place. 

 
Due to weather and the nature of the underground construction these 

dates may be adjusted. We will make every effort to make all residents 

aware by means of Message board signs leading into all of these areas. 

 
Please follow detour routes during these closures. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience. 

For further information contact: Paul Ferland, 508-324-2320. 
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figure 3: Closure 3 Detour-Cress Brook 

Drainage ImprovementProject 
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figure 4: Closure 4 Detour-Cress Brook 

Drainage Improvement Project 


